
 

Memo                

 

 

 

To: Dr. Karla Guseman 

 

From:  Dr. Ilandus Hampton 

 

CC:  Board of Education 

 

Date:  March 16, 2020 

 

Re:  Freedom of Information Request 

 

 

 

Please find the attached Freedom of Information Request that the District has recently received. 

The request has been processed and the response has been sent. 

 

 Mr. Felix Sarver from The Herald News on February 24th requesting student records and 

information. 

 Mr. Felix Sarver from The Herald News on February 24th requesting bus video 

surveillance. 

 Mr. Felix Sarver from The Herald News on February 24th requesting email 

correspondence between a parent and staff. 

 Liat Segal from Yami Vending on February 26th requesting current vending and coffee 

service contracts, and most recent RFP documents. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

 

Thank you.  
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